
 
Cabinet 

Wednesday 11 May 2022 

This is a summary of decisions and not the formal minutes of the Cabinet. It 

is intended to give early notice of the decisions taken. 
 
If you require further information about the meeting, please contact 

Committee Services on [01926] 456114. 
 

1. Apologies for Absence – These will be detailed in the minutes. 
2. Declarations of Interest – These will be detailed in the minutes. 

 
   Part 1 

(Items upon which a decision by Council is required) 
 

3. Future Relationship with Stratford-on-Avon District Council 

 
The recommendations in the report were approved, along with the following 
additional recommendations from the Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee and 

the Overview and Scrutiny Committee:  
 

(1) That the Significant Business Risk Register be updated as a matter of 
priority in the light of the decision not to proceed with the merger with 

SDC; and 
 

(2) That in the light of the cessation of the merger process with SDC, a further 

report on the work proposed and undertaken to re-establish the Council’s 
position and “brand” as an employer with existing and potential employees 

be brought forward at the earliest opportunity. 
 

 
 
 
(This will form a recommendation to Annual Council on 11 May 2022) 

 
 


